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STEPHANIE . 3 1 1 1
AT O BLAKE To:  The Honorable Prf: ent anfl Members of the Baltimore City Council
Mayor c/o tin, Executive Secretary

PAUL T GMZIAN (o]

Executive Director, HABC From: Pau raziano, Commissioner

Commissioner, HCD

Date: October 11, 2016

Re:  City Council Bill 16-0733 - Repeal of Ordinance 77-501 — Loch Raven
Boulevard and Argonne Drive Planned Unit Development

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has reviewed
City Council Bill 16-0733, for the purpose of repealing Ordinance 77-501, as
amended by Ordinances 91-676 and 99-383, which designated certain properties
as a Business Planned Unit Development known as Loch Raven Boulevard and
Argonne Drive; and providing for a special effective date.

If enacted, this bill would facilitate the redevelopment of the area by Northwood
SC, LLC.

The Department of Housing and Community Development has no objection to the
passage of City Council Bill 16-0733.
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cc: Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor
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